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Welcome	to	National	Security	-	AKA:	Strategic	Planning	Commission!	I	look	forward	to	working	
with	all	of	the	Strategic	Planning	Commissioners.	This	year	Madam	President	Linda	Hayes’	
theme	is	America	the	Beautiful.	How	do	we	make	America	Beautiful	you	ask?	We	start	strategic	
planning	at	the	Unit	level.		
 
How	are	the	Units	and	Districts	supporting	Our	Service	Members?	One	way	is	to	reach	out	to	
your	local	Blue	Star	Mother’s	Organization.	You	can	volunteer	when	they	are	doing	their	care	
packaging	events.	You	can	donate	items	or	money	if	you	are	unsure	what	to	buy.	You	can	
involve	your	Juniors	to	fundraise	or	help	out	on	the	day	of	care	packaging.		
		 
Another	strategic	plan	is	to	donate	to	the	Armed	Services	YMCA	Twentynine	Palms,	Camp	
Pendleton	or	the	San	Diego	Food	Pantry.		There	are	many	Military	families	barely	getting	by	and	
need	those	food	pantries	to	feed	their	families.			
	 
Strategic	Planning	also	means	financial	readiness.		You	can	do	this	by	protecting	yourself	
against	voice	cloning	scams,	doing	a	checkup	of	your	social	media,	setting	up	an	alert	with	your	
bank	to	be	notified	when	a	transaction	has	been	posted	to	your	account,	and	always	report	a	
scam.				
 
You	can	also	be	active	within	your	neighborhoods	by	joining	your	Neighborhood	Watch	
program.	National	Security	is	something	we	can	practice	within	our	neighborhoods.	Look	out	
for	your	neighbors.	If	you	see	something	out	of	the	ordinary,	please	contact	your	local	law	
enforcement	agency.		 
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